Fellow Lions:

The time is quickly closing in on our Lionistic year and our Annual Convention
is not to far away.

Just sending all the clubs a reminder that the deadlines for the Speak Out competition
is closing in fast also. | would like to encourage all clubs to try and participate in this program.
It is a very worthwhile program and the students learn life lessons from the experience of competing
against other students.

| do realize that it is hard to get the schools involved, but | am asking that at least each club
approach the school and see if there is a possibly of a teacher interested in helping by taking this
program on. | guess it is the same as the International program of getting new members JUST ASK.
The only thing that will happen is they will accept of not be interested.

If your club is interested in this program and can get the school behind you contact your Zone Chair

and they should have info on the program. If not, go to the District web site and all the rules and
regulations

can be found there. Also, | may be able to give you a hand.

PDG Denzil Bernard
Speak Out Chair

District N-1



